
Minutes of the Western Michigan Region – Porsche Club of America 

Monthly Meeting 
 

October 6, 2003- Meeting started at 7:00 PM.  Frank has a list of who 
attended. 

 
Treasurer’s Report: Approved. 

 
Webmaster’s Report: Web Site is on track, nicely upgraded.  Email is 

coming through well also, if anyone has not received the Email, Über Aces, 
and would like to, please contact Rene Krapp.  We need to pursue the 

options of communicating our Uber Alles via email in the future. 
 

Membership: John was not present, new member information is available 
via the website. 

 

Über Alles: Candis was not present.  She will be getting in touch with Frank 
re: prints for Indianapolis Formula One Race.  Über was out promptly this 

month; color tour is Oct. 18 and meeting place is Cedar Springs. 
 

Insurance: Kurt has insurance request in for Color Tour. 
 

IROC: IROC III - Weather wasn’t great – 39 degrees and rain in the AM, but 
it improved.  Great team effort, thanks to all that helped.  13 Porsches and 7 

non-Porsches; good turnout in spite of weather.  MotorStadt’s turn to do the 
banquet, possible location between Grand Rapids and Lansing.10 people 

qualified for the year end trophy (that means they did as least 2 events). 
 

Grattan: Great weekend, everything went well, great weather.  64 drivers. 
 

Activities: Lorraine is in California. 

 
President’s Report:  No report 

 
Sept. Dinner Drive – had great time in spite of lack of publicity.  7 members 

attended. 
Winterfest is a go for February 14.  Deposit is in at the B.O.B.  The 

committee is forming; contact Brenda if you would like to help out. 
Enthusiast of the Year – will post one more time, then no more after that to 

keep things interesting. 
November planning meeting – Frank will contact Adriatic for the meeting 

scheduled Nov. 3 – 7:00 PM for the meeting, 6:00 PM for those who want to 
eat dinner. 

Rick has the banner.  



Nov. 12 – Grattan Bar event sponsored by Doug and Laurie Tepper “Drive 

your Beaters for Beans and Wieners”.  Please RSVP to Doug by Nov. 10 
Rennick had samples of long sleeve T-shirts to have printed, and have 

available for sale.  Rennick moved to approve having funds available to have 
them printed.  We need the artwork for final approval; motion was made to 

approve with the details to be forthcoming. 
Charitable Policy had been determined a year ago will continue to be in 

effect. 
 

Meeting ended at 7:50 PM 
 


